

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Notice

24th March 2020

Dear Customer,

As expected, things have developed very quickly over the past few days. There are a few points to add since our last notice, please see below.

Stock

We have in stock plenty of toilet roll, gloves and aprons. We have earmarked this stock for our customers in the care industry and are urging existing account holders to order as soon as possible as we can only hold stock back for a limited time. If you haven't already, please call the office to reserve an allocation before we offer to the wider market.

Clearance lines

We have seasonal stock which was bought in for leisure sites for the Easter Holidays which we will now need to clear. The list includes ice creams, chilled products and over 20 pallets of soft drinks. A list will be compiled over the following days and offered at a reduced rate to our existing customers and their staff before the general public.

Our Office

Whilst we usually love receiving guests to our offices, we are now closing our doors to non-essential visitors with immediate effect. This is for everybody's protection, if you need to visit us then please call ahead.

Government Help

Many of our customers will be eligible for help from the government through one or more of the new schemes that have been announced. Help includes rates relief, the deferment of VAT and income tax and a contribution towards the cost of any staff you temporarily lay off. We would advise that you visit the government website and speak with your accountants for further advice: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-employers-and-businesses-about-covid-19/covid-19-support-for-businesses

Credit Terms

We understand that for many of our customers their situation has changed, and they may struggle to keep to their existing payment terms. If you are closed and are unable to pay your monthly account, you may apply for a temporary extension to your payment terms. Please email us at accounts@tandlwholesale.com to start this process.



The health of our families, friends and community must remain our priority during these challenging times. Our office will remain open and we will endeavour to support you however we can. You can contact me directly on 07899 095373 if you would like to discuss any of the points above.

Yours Sincerely,

Ryan Charalambous T&L Wholesale